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February 14, 2025 

 

Robert B. Lindaw Jr., PP, AICP, Planning Director 

Atlantic County Department of Regional Planning and Development 

New Road and Dolphin Avenue, P.O. Box 719 

Northfield, NJ 08225 
 

Dear Mr. Lindaw: 

 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s Division of Sustainable Waste 

Management, Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing is in receipt of a request for 

administrative action to the Atlantic County District Solid Waste Management Plan (County Plan) 

dated January 27, 2025. This request proposes plan inclusion of designated truck routes for the 

Waste Management of New Jersey, Inc. Buena Vista Transfer Station/Materials Recovery Facility 

(TS/MRF) located on Block 606, Lot 1, Block 607, Lot 1, and Block 608, Lot 1 in the Township 

of Buena Vista. The January 27, 2025 request included a map entitled “Atlantic County Solid 

Waste Truck Route Map, WMNJI Buena Vista Transfer Station/MRF, Block 606, Lot 1; Block 

607, Lot 1 & Block 608, Lot 1, Buena Vista Township, Atlantic County, New Jersey”, prepared 

by Marathon Engineering & Environmental Services, dated January 24, 2025, which illustrated all 

designated truck routes. 
 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11(b)2, the inclusion of designated traffic routes for solid waste 

vehicles accessing a solid waste facility can be accomplished via administration action. Therefore, 

the County Plan inclusion of designated truck routes for solid waste vehicles accessing the Waste 

Management of New Jersey, Inc.  Bureau Vista TS/MRF is hereby approved as an administrative 

action pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11. 
 

If you have any questions relative to this action, please contact me at (609) 940-5805 or Amy Entin 

at Amy.Entin@dep.nj.gov. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jill Aspinwall, Section Chief 

Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing 

 

c: Gary L. Conover, Vice President of Solid Waste, ACUA 
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